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 Comments for Publication
The University publishes short comments from External Examiners on its internal ‘How are we doing?’ website. This website is accessible to staff and students of the University and contains the output of a range of evaluative activities in the University (about 250 words).

One of the outstanding features of the course is its integration of theology, religious studies and education, and in this regard the formal annual publication detailing all that has occurred through the academic year, at York St John but also in the wider context of York itself, is impressive.










